
RED RIBBON CLUB
A BRIEF REPORT ON

Blood grouping tests
ON 07-10-2023

Objectives of the Programme :

 To create awareness on the Importance of Blood grouping

tests

No.of students attended - 55

No.of Lecturers participated - 10



Invitation

Principal opening remarks



In collaboration with INDIAN RED CROSS SOCIETY

At MANA TV HAll

Blood grouping tests by IRCS technicians



Blood grouping at MANA Tv HAll



Station



Principal AVANIGADDA
GDC, Avanigadda. 6/10/2023.

To
V. Sesha Giri Rao
IRCS Organization
Avanigadda .

Subject: Collaboration Request for Blood sample grouping tests on 7/10/2023.

Respected sir

Red Ribbon Club of GDC Avanigadda is interested in collaborating with the Indian Red

Cross Society (IRCS) to conduct blood sample grouping tests for our students on 7/10/2023. We

believe raising awareness about blood types and promoting a better understanding of their

significance is essential. We kindly request your support in providing the necessary resources and

expertise to conduct the tests at our college. This collaboration will greatly benefit our students'

health and contribute to their well-being.

We request you to consider our request and cooperate with us. We look forward to the

opportunity to collaborate with the Indian Red Cross Society.

Thanking you
Yours Truely

PRINCIAL












